
Southeastern Outpatient Surgery Center 
Physician Ownership Disclosure Information 

Southeastern Plastic Surgery physicians Dr. Ben Kirbo and Dr. Laurence 
Rosenberg have ownership in Southeastern Outpatient Surgery Center.  
This disclosure is intended to help you make a fully informed decision 
regarding your healthcare.  You have a right to obtain healthcare 
services at any location in which the physician performing your surgery 
has privileges, including Southeastern Outpatient Surgery Center.  
Assurance will be given that you will not be treated differently if you 
choose not to use this facility for your surgery.  A list of facilities as 
well as additional information relating to ownership, conflicts of 
interest and governance may be given upon request. 


